
Important Discoveryland Information
Please read the following information. This bulletin is a summary of the announcement made a couple 
of weeks ago but also contains some new information. 

Teachers/Helpers 
We are in need of some additional help in our children’s ministry. We are in need of: 
✓ 1 Toddler teacher 
✓ 1 Gr. 1/2 teacher 
✓ 4 Gr. 1/2 helpers 
✓ 1 Gr. 3-5 teacher 
If you are sensing God prompting you to serve in this ministry please speak to Carla Needham 
(needhamc@sasktel.net) or Kelsey Wolf (kelsey.wolf@sasktel.net). 

Decorating Team 
We are looking for a one time team to help spruce up the basement. We want the space to be an 
inviting and fun space for our children as well as those visiting our church. Please contact Carla 
Needham at needhamc@sasktel.net if you are interested. 

Cleaning Team 
We are looking for a group of individuals to help clean our toys. We have 4 classrooms with toys in 
them. The toys need to be cleaned every second month. We are in need of 4 volunteers to form this 
team. Please contact Carla Needham at needhamc@sasktel.net if you are interested. 

Book Study 
In January, Kelsey Wolf and Carla Needham will be doing a book study. We will be reading Formational 
Children’s Ministry by Ivy Beckwith. We will read one chapter per month and have a 1 hr meeting to 
discuss the chapter. The purpose of this study to hear where God is leading Northview in children’s 
ministry. . Please contact Carla Needham at needhamc@sasktel.net if you are interested. 

Child Information Sheet 
If you have filled out your child information sheet, please give it to Kelsey Wolf or Carla Needham. If 
you need a hard copy, please ask one of us for one. If you asked for an electronic copy, it will be 
coming soon. 

Classroom Location Change 
To facilitate our wonderful growing numbers we have moved 2 classrooms. See map on the reverse of 
this sheet. 

Drop-off and Sign-in Procedure 
Children will be dismissed after announcements have been made. A slide will appear dismissing them. 
Please remember that you must sign your child in and out in their classroom. On communion 
Sundays, the children will be dismissed from the back of service so signing them out on these Sundays 
will not be necessary. 

Discoveryland Meeting 
We will be having a Discoveryland meeting October 16th  6:30-8pm in the west wing. Pizza and drinks 
will be provided. Please RSVP to Carla Needham or Kelsey Wolf to let us know if you can make it.
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